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TOPIC -----------------------------------------------------------

Do not use Norton Speed Disk 3.0.

DISCUSSION ------------------------------------------------------

Symantec Corporation reports a problem running Norton Speed Disk 3.0 for the
Macintosh on any hard disk. Running this program can cause data loss on the hard
disk. This report comes directly from Symantec. Symantec suspended shipment of
this product and, in September 1994, replaced all units in retail stores with a
3.1 version. Symantec also shipped updates automatically to registered users and
upgrade customers. If you did not automatically receive an update, they are
available through Symantec customer service and several online services. Contact
Symantec at (800) 441-7234 for additional information.
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